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Dear Ms Trevelyan,

| am writing to express my support for the recommendation of the above report
that an alternative must be found to the currently proposed Stonehenge road
scheme, which would cause permanent and irreparable damage to a site of quite
unique global cultural significance.

The UK government has a very poor track record on its protection of the natural
and cultural environment (I live within sight of the swathe of countryside which is
being sacrificed for the white elephant that is HS2). However | hope that in this
instance it will do more than simply pay lip service to our cultural heritage by
adopting a scheme which does not plough through the Stonehenge landscape, a
part of our heritage which draws in many thousands of visitors from around the
world every year.

Yours sincerely,

John Tyler





